
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart 

Newsletter   

       23rd May 2022 Looking after ourselves and 

our Common Home           
Phil from Severn Trent visited 

the whole school on Thursday 

and taught us all about the 

importance of staying 

hydrated and making sure we 

don’t let single use plastic 

cause pollution in our rivers. 

We all enjoyed the assembly 

and Year 4 took part in a 

fantastic workshop 

afterwards. 

If you want to find out more 

head over to the fantastic 

learning site, simply Google 

Severn Trent Primary Education 

Congratulations! 

A huge congratulations to our 

Quadkids who took part in an 

athletics competition and won 

the local finals. They will now go 

on and represent Gedling in June!  

 

 

Mrs Bencherif is 

returning to school 

Our community would 

like to welcome back 

Mrs Bencherif who is 

returning to teach Year 

3 from the 23rd May. 

She has most certainly 

picked the best term to 

return!   

Sun Safe! 

A parent and friends group from St Teresa’s Academy in 

Aspley, which is within the Our Lady of Lourdes Trust, 

have very kindly raised enough money in the memory of 

a parent for of all of our school to have some sun safety 

leaflets and a sun cream dispenser in school in case a 

pupil needs some cream and have forgotten their own.   

We wish to thank the parent group for their super 

walking efforts and raising £900 to benefit all the 24 

schools in our Trust.  

Now the sun is shining, please remember to bring your 

hats, sun cream and water bottles to school to keep our 

skin safe.  

If you would like further information about sun safety 

please visit: 

 

A massive thank you to a family in year 1 who 

helped Sacred Heart Receive a £500 donation from 

the educational resource company Findels! 

It will come in very useful indeed! THANK YOU!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date  Events More information  
Week Beginning 23rd May  Trust Mission Week Pupils of our Trust will all be exploring 

the words of the Hail Mary.  

25th May  Jubilee Celebration Come along from 14:15 

26th May  Feast of the Ascension Class 5 will be leading the celebration 
in church at the 9:30 Mass  

Friday 27th May  Break up for half term  

Monday 6th June INSET DAY School closed 

Week Beginning 6th June Year 1 Phonics check Mrs Lucas will be seeing how wonderful 
your children are with their phonic 
knowledge! 

Wednesday 8th June Year 5 maths challenge at 
the High School 

4 pupils will be representing Sacred 
Heart at a Nottingham school challenge 
event- good luck!  

Week beginning 13th June Year 4 Maths 
Multiplication Check 

Miss Owens will be seeing how 
wonderful your children are with their 
times table knowledge! 

Tuesday 14th June Year 4 and 5 meeting 
with Christ the King 15:00 

Christ the King are coming to Sacred 
Heart to speak to Year 4 and 5 parents. 
A letter from Christ the King will follow.  

Tuesday 21st June Year 2 Trip 
Year 1 Trip 

Letters will be sent to parents.  

Wednesday 22nd June Quadkids final 
Selected pupils to visit  
Braywood Gardens Care 
Home 

We wish our team luck!  

Tuesday 5th July  Wimbledon Day in School TB Sports are arranging a sporting 
celebration of Wimbledon. Further 
information to follow.   

Wednesday 6th July  Year 6 pupils to visit 
feeder schools 

Christ the King and Carlton le Willows 
 

Thursday 7th July  Year 6 pupils to visit 
feeder school 

Christ the King 

 Tuesday 19th July  
 
Wednesday 20th July  
 
Monday 25th July  

Year 6 Leaving 
Performance  14:00 
Year 6 Leaving 
Performance  18:00 
Leavers Mass in church  
 

Tickets will be on sale closer to the date 
to see ‘Jill and Fred’s Hysterical 
Historical Journey’. 
 
14:00 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Wednesday 25th May 

2022 

 We have been overwhelmed with the generosity of local businesses and you as parents 

for all your kind donations for our Jubilee raffle. We have a wealth of items to win – 

first class train tickets to London on a date of your choice, free meals and drinks at local 

venues, bottles of fizz, candles and lots of other treats and luxury items… it’s amazing 

how generous the community is! 

We will draw the raffle on Wednesday afternoon.  

You are very welcome to join us from 14:15 on Wednesday, have a cup of tea or taste the 

amazing cakes that I know are on their way for our competition. Please remember to 

include an ingredient list so we can keep anyone with allergies safe. Once children have 

been handed over to parents they are the parents’ responsibility so we can ensure 

remaining pupils are safe.  

We have activities, many of which have been planned by the children themselves. If you 

can’t come on Wednesday, and you may wish to provide your child with a bit of spending 

money so they can have a go on a game or two and buy themselves a cake. Please make 

sure this is in a wallet/purse with their names on to help the teachers.  

We still need more adult helpers – if you could, we would greatly appreciate some more 

help.  
Lost Property 

We have so many coats, jumpers, parts of PE kits that have found our way to the lost property 

box again without any names in. Please write your child’s names on all their belongings with a 

permanent pen or a sew in label. If names are on items we can return then as soon as they are 

recognised as unclaimed, without the names this is impossible.  

Does anyone have a large van that could transport a shed (dismantled) and 7 pallets from 

two different locations? We are trying to gather resources for Mrs Dames’ new 

adventure into Forest school and have had these kindly donated but struggling to get 

then to Sacred Heart. If you could help, please contact Miss Hornsby.  

 


